
 

 

Letter of Acceptance for Full Paper 

Dear, Anafrin Yugistyowati 

Congratulations, we are pleased to inform you that your paper entitled: 

“Evaluation of Health Workers Role in Preventing The Incident of Low Birth Weight 

Babies: A Qualitative Study Based Theory of Planned Behavior” 

has been accepted to be published in The 1st International Conference on Medical Science 

and Health (ICOMESH) Proceeding that will be published by Scitepress. 

The paper will be in the review process for publication. We will inform you soon for the 

progress of the review process. 

Thank you very much for your attention. 

Sincerely,  

President of 1st  ICOMESH 

 

 

Dr. Si. dr. Syazili Mustofa, M. Biomed 

 


